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WELCOME BACK! 
Well what a joy it has been to welcome children, and parents too, back to school this week. The atmosphere 
on Tuesday was bubbling with enthusiasm, eagerness and enjoyment and it was great for us to catch up with 
everyone and to see children doing the same. It genuinely felt like a community coming together again! 
 

Children looked great in new uniforms and shoes,  along with many new hair-cuts, all demonstrating a real 
sense of purpose – thank-you for all the effort that went into this show of commitment, we know that you’ll 
have felt even prouder than us seeing your children return to school in such great shape. In assembly on 
Tuesday and today, Wednesday, children were brilliant in sharing things that they enjoyed during their summer 
break as well as things that they are looking forward to now they have returned to school.  
 

We recognise that even during a return full of positivity, less comfortable feelings can also exist, brought on by 
changes encountered and new experiences faced. In acknowledging these feelings be assured that 
everyone at Haytor View, share a commitment to supporting you and your child having an enjoyable start to 
the school year – if you feel that you, or indeed your child, want to discuss or explore any matters of concern,  
please do not hesitate to make arrangements to speak to your child’s learning leader, Mrs Galling or Mr 
Hampton.  
 

Many thanks again for the support you have provided in giving us all such a positive start to the school year. 
We will be celebrating our first week back with Years 1-6 in an assembly at 9.00am on Friday in the hall – we’d 
love you to join us if you able to. All are very welcome! 
 

SCHOOL DINNER MONEY  
The cost of a school dinner remains at £2.30 per day (£11.50 per week).  
 

Please may we remind parents that dinner money needs to be paid on the morning your 
child requires a dinner, no later than 9.30am – we are not able to supply a dinner to those 
who have not paid on time - thank you. 

USE OF CAR PARK REMINDER 
Please can we remind parents that the use of the car park is not permitted at drop off and 
pick up times (including lunchtimes for Nursery children), due to the conflict between 
pedestrian access and vehicles.  
 

Thank you for helping us keep your children safe. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS  
As part of our Social and Emotional Aspects of Learning the whole school are thinking about 
‘SEAL – Changes’. Our Community Celebration on Friday at 9.00am in the school hall will shine 
the spotlight on the following celebration of our Core Offer: 
 

 

Learning Leaders will celebrate the achievements of all children  
during the first week in their new class 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Thursday 17th & Friday 18th October – Non Pupil Days 
Monday 21st to Friday 25th October – October Half Term 
Thursday 19th December – Last Day of Autumn Term 
 


